
 

No. CEPC/SEC/CM-CORRS/2020      Dated: 7th December, 2020 

To, 

All Members CEPC 

 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to draw your kind attention to this Council’s circular dated 30th January, 2020 regarding 

revamping of the testing facilities for carpets in IICT, Bhadohi. You all are aware that in present business 

scenario testing plays an important role and Members are facing difficulties in sending their carpets for 

testing at different locations and getting the reports which also cause delay in shipments. 

You are well aware that Carpet Export Promotion Council stands in full support and Members and 

making all possible efforts to resolve the issues of Members and taking care of their requirements. In 

this context we are perusing with the Government for upgrading the testing facilities in the Indian 

Institute of Carpet Technology, Bhadohi. Govt. has finally agreed for revamping the testing facilities in 

IICT Bhadohi and to provide better services to the Industry. 

We value your inputs and would like to request you to kindly send your inputs & suggestions on the 

testing facilities in IICT and further testing requirement. 

Hope for your support and cooperation in sending the inputs by 8th December, 2020 to enable us to 

recommend the same to the Govt. in the larger interest of the industry. List of Machineries proposed 

by IICT is enclosed for your reference please. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Siddh Nath Singh) 

Chairman 

 

-------------------------------------- 

Click here to view Circular Dated 30th January, 2020 

List of Machineries proposed by IICT 

http://cepc.co.in/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Revamping-of-testing-IICT.pdf
http://cepc.co.in/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/IICT-Lab-pdf.pdf

